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Notice 
 
Dear all, 

 

Given the recent escalation in the COVID 19 Pandemic, North South University authority has 

decided to keep the Campus closed to all students, faculty and staff members, and visitors from 

April 12, 2021 to April 20, 2021 for the safety of our employees. Only emergency services will 

run with minimum staff. If any faculty or staff member needs to visit the campus for an urgent 

piece of business, s/he must cooperate with the security personnel on duty, follow the health and 

safety protocols related to COVID 19 and spend minimum time in the campus. All online classes 

and related activities will continue as before. All staff members must be available to work from 

home and are requested to keep in touch with unit heads and colleagues via phone, email, SMS, 

and other appropriate means. This announcement will be reviewed from time to time based on 

the developing situation and government directives.   

 

Stay home, stay safe. 

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


